
 

 

27 September 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I have booked a trip to Murton Park, York, where the children will spend time learning 

about the Roman period. They will take part in activities and other areas of the subject. 

 

The trip is on Thursday 29 February 2024 and we will travel by coach. 

 

Children will need to be in outdoor clothes fitting for wet and cold weather. The 

activities for the day will take place inside if the weather permits it. 

 

Children need to be at school for 8.15am prompt, as we will be setting off at 8.30am. We 

will return to school at approx. 4.30pm 

 

A packed lunch and drink will also be required, all in a disposable bag, as we will be 

throwing it away. 

 

The total cost of the trip to parents/carers is £33.67 per child. This includes travel, 

insurance and admission. We are informing you in advance so payments towards the trip 

can be made in instalments if preferred. Payment can be made on line via Parent Pay or 

monies can be sent into school (clearly labelled) 

 

Education Reform Act (1988) states that families are under no obligation to contribute 

towards the cost of school visits, however if insufficient funds are received we will have 

no option but to review and possibly cancel the arrangements. We must stress that being 

unable to contribute towards the visit will not affect your child’s right to attend.  

 

Parents will be entitled to a remission of charges if in receipt of any of the following 

benefits, and would need to discuss this with Mr Grant or the school office. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support, both the children and the adults at 

school look forward to the trip. 

 

Miss Walters 

Teacher 

  

 
 


